
 
 
 

TO: John Jay College Community 

 

FROM: 
Oswald E. Fraser, Interim AVP for Administration 

DATE: 
October 27, 2021 

 

RE: 
Passing of Dr. Selman Berger - Professor – Department of Sciences 

 
 

We regret to announce the passing Dr. Selman Berger on October 26, 2021. Professor Berger, worked in the Science 
Department at John Jay College City University of New York since September 1, 1971 and retired June 30, 2007. 
He  continued to work as an adjunct Professor until May 30, 2020. 

Dr. Berger was the long serving Chair in the Science Department. Dr. Berger was dedicated to the College and, 
especially, to his students. His passing is painful and has deeply affected our community. Professor Berger was a 
highly-respected and much-loved member of our community. During this difficult time, we send our thoughts and 
heartfelt condolences to the Berger family and friends on their loss. 

There will be a ceremony at the United Hebrew Cemetery, 122 Arthur Kill Road, Staten Island, New York 10306-1134 
on Thursday, October 28, 2021 at 11:00 a.m.  Below is the link: 

https://www.findagrave.com/cemetery/66574/united-hebrew-cemetery. 
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